
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/5/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04255-2025] 

From: Cindy Muir 
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 10:55 AM 
To: Adam Teitzman 
Cc: Angie Calhoun; Kelly Thompson 
Subject: FW: Docket 2025001 1 -El 

Hi Adam: 

Please see protect to FPL rate case below for filing in the docket. 

Thank you, 
Cindy 

— Original Message— 
From: donald walker donald walker <donsandiw@icloud.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 10:52 AM 
To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fi.us> 
Subject: Docket 20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments orclicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

I realize FPL does an excellent job keeping and restoring (when needed) our electricity. However... I am opposed to the 
significant rate hike you are requesting. I feel it will make it extremely difficult, if not impossible,for some customers to 
continue to pay for service. 

Please, be reasonable, request a smaller increase to my monthly bill. 

Thank you 

Sandra Walker 
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